
 

 
 

 
March 20, 2023 
 
Jeff Tillman 
1 Bobby Green Plaza 
Auburndale, Florida 33823 
 
Re:  FY 2023-2024 CDBG Grant Obligations 
 
Mr. Tillman, 
 
The Town of Dundee is truly appreciative of the continuous partnership with the City of 
Auburndale and the Community Development Block Grant Funding in the past years.  As part of 
the partnership, the Town of Dundee has reallocated its CDBG Funding to the City of Auburndale 
to repay the CDBG funding the City of Auburndale provided to Dundee in the total amount of 
$86,230.00 in FY 2019-2020.   The Town of Dundee has a balance of $12,813.00 as of today 
owed to City of Auburndale.  The Town has directed Polk County Housing and Neighborhood 
Development to provide Auburndale with the balance listed above from this fiscal year 
2023/2024 CDBG funds granted to the Town.  
 
We are continuously thankful for the successful partnership and relationship with the City of 
Auburndale, as well as CDBG.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Tandra S. Davis, M.B.A  

Town Manager, Town of Dundee 

202 E. Main Street 

Dundee, Florida 33838-4306 

tdavis@townofdundee.com 

Office: 863-438-8330 ext. 222  

Fax:      863-438-8333 Fax 

 

cc:   Kelly Carter, CDBG Program Supervisor 

 Trevor Douthat, Town Clerk - Town of Dundee 
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